
November 19, 2021 

TO:  Supervisor Wendy Thomas 

FROM: Joshua Castro 

RE:  Resignation from Veterans Affairs Commission 

Supervisor Thomas, 

It is with great sadness that I will be resigning from my appointed position on the Veterans Affairs 
Commission due to insurmountable personal circumstances. Thank you for providing me with the 
opportunity to represent District III and assisting the Veterans in our County. 

Joshua Castro 

22-0045 B 1 of 1




